Road Water & Sewer Report

Power meters were read and billed.
Preparation is underway for water service replacement scheduled for April 11th to the 15th.
Expect regional service interruptions and some entire service interruptions during this time.

We will need to access the following properties on April 7th in order to locate existing water
services: Baldwin, Fike, Oddo, Raber and Crowell. In addition, access to 22215 Elder street will
be blocked for a maximum of 2 days.

We will work on obtaining permission from Annie Raber to allow a detour around the back side
of here house if possible.

Details of interruptions will be posted at the mail boxes when dates and times are more certain,
The Boil Water Order remains in effect. Quarterly boil order sent out.

Dennis Jameson
Roads, Water and Sewer Commissioner



